
 April 20th, 2020 

To Whom it may Concern: 

It’s my pleasure to recommend Gaylor Electric, Inc. 

Aaron Mohr, Drew Paff and Brian Ross and our DPR Team worked together on the Touchpoint Healthcare 

Manufacturing and Office Space for a year and a half together. 

We thoroughly enjoyed our time working with the Gaylor Electric Team and came to know them as valuable 
assets to our team. Honest, dependable, and incredibly hard-working are just a few words to express the 
value they added to our project. Beyond that, they are great communicators and understand how to look 
ahead on a project to fix things before they ever even become a problem.   

Their knowledge and expertise as an Electrical contractor were a huge advantage to our entire team. In 
addition to all the items above, the Gaylor Electric Team allowed us to deliver the building to the owner, 
Touchpoint Healthcare, 24 days early to achieve a huge milestone for the client. This was not by accident 
but by diligent, hard work and planning done by the Gaylor Electric Team working closely to align all our 
goals to accomplish this achievement.   

Along with their undeniable talent, the Gaylor Electric Team has always been an absolute joy to work with. 
They are true team players, and always manage to foster positive discussions and bring the best out of 
any situation they are faced.   

Please feel free to contact me should you like to discuss any of the above any further. I’d be happy to 
expand on my recommendations. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Blanar  

DPR Construction 
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